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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal and Bidjigal people as the Traditional Custodians 
of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  
Upcoming work activities at La Perouse include:  

• From Monday 28 August we will start 
excavating rock to prepare for installation of 
the new landside wharf approach structure 
(called an abutment).  

• The approach structure will connect the 
landside pathway to the new wharf.  

• The rock excavation work will take up to two 
weeks to complete.  

• We will work during normal daytime hours 7am 
to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, 
Saturday.  

• A reminder that from late August we will 
deliver large equipment and wharf 
components to our site. Some of these will be 
delivered during the night to meet road safety 
requirements.  

All work activities and dates are subject to 
weather and site conditions. 

Rock excavation works  
• We will be working inside our main 

construction site at La Perouse. 

• We will use machinery such as rock saws and 
road saws to cut into the rock, and excavators 
with different attachments to hammer and 
break the rock apart.  

• The rock pieces will be loaded onto trucks and 
removed from site.  

• At times, noise levels may be higher than what 
you may have previously experienced. 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 718 556. 

Reducing our impacts  
We will: 

• provide breaks throughout the rock 
hammering work 

• spray water on the work areas to control dust 
• carry out the work as outlined in the 

Construction Heritage Management Plan 
• closely monitor the vibration and noise impacts 

of this activity.  

Other work in the area  
Randwick City Council are reconstructing the 
retaining wall at Frenchman’s Bay Reserve. For 
more information about their work, please 
contact Ally Civil 0449 635 886 or the Council. 

Thank you to the community  
Thank you to those who participated in our recent 
community forum. The presentation slides are on 
our webpage. Details of future sessions will also 
be shared on our webpage.   

Contact us 
Please contact the project team if you have any 
questions or would like more information: 
1800 718 556  
Email: kamaywharves@mcdgroup.com  
Website:  nswroads.work/kamayferrywharves  
or scan the QR code 
 
Thank you 
Kamay Wharves Project Team 
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